
   

          
 Purchasing Division 

 

ADDENDUM NO. 5 
 

DATE:  July 12, 2024 
FROM:  City of Grand Junction Purchasing Division 
TO:   All Offerors 
RE: Kannah Creek Water Storage Tank Project IFB-5468-24-DD 
  

Offerors responding to the above referenced solicitation are hereby instructed that the requirements have been 
clarified, modified, superseded, and supplemented as to this date as hereinafter described. 
 

Please make note of the following clarifications: 
 

1. Question: The specs say the 6” is steel and 8” is DI but in the plans, it states the 6” is PVC C900 and the 
 8” is PVC with no type indicated? 
 
 Answer: Division 15060 of the specifications addresses the pipe inside and under the tank, Division 
 02510 addresses the pipe beyond the tank. All DIP and steel pipe inside and under the tank will be 
 connected to the PVC pipe beyond the tank as illustrated in detail 3 on sheet P1.1. All pipe under the tank 
 requires concrete encasement as illustrated in detail 8 of sheet SD0.1. 
 
 Division 02510 refers to the City's standards and specifications, which include the City's Standard 
 Specifications for the Construction of Underground Utilities. Section 102.7b requires C900 DR18 PVC pipe 
 unless otherwise specified. 
  
 The City is willing to allow DIP for the inlet and outlet piping in lieu of steel pipe for the concrete tank 
 alternative. 
 
The original solicitation for the project noted above is amended as noted. All other conditions of the subject 
remain the same. 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Dolly Daniels, Senior Buyer 
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 


